
Diary Dates 

December 

18th  School Closes for Half-Term at 
2.30pm 

January 2021 

5th  School Opens for Term 3 
.  

Christmas Lunch 

Well done and thank you to our School 
Cooks who managed to cook and serve 
over 100 Christmas dinners on 
Wednesday. 

A reminder that the new menu for 2021 is 
now live on Parentpay. The deadline for 
ensuring your child’s meals are ordered 
for the new term is Tuesday, 29th 
December. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Thank you to all those who donated on 
Christmas Jumper Day we raised £229.46 
for Save the Children Charity. 

 

 

Academic Calendar 
2021/22 
The 2021/22 School Academic Calendar 
has been agreed by the Governing Body 
and is now available on the school 
website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Applications 
The window for Primary School 
Applications for 2021 intake closes on 
15th January 2021. Please ensure you 
apply online even if you have informed 
the school office at  

www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/
admissions and follow the link 
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Breakfast & After 
School Clubs. 
From 1st January 2021 the Breakfast & After 
School Club at Boughton Primary school 
will be owned and operated by RD Out of 
School Care  (not TJ Daycare). 

The operation and staff will remain very 
much the same but Rebecca Dillon 
( Becca !) will be the new Proprietor/
Manager. There will be no immediate 
changes for parents of children who 
currently use Breakfast and After School 
Club except in the payment of fees. 

Please ensure that accounts are paid and 
clear (to TJ Daycare as normal) up to 31st 
December 2020 

All attendances from 1st January 2021 are to 
be paid to RD Out of school care .  Parents 
who use Vouchers or Tax Free Childcare 
must inform their provider of the new 
setting name and Ofsted Registration 
number.... 

RD Out of School Care  Ofsted 
Reg.2615937 

Any questions or queries  can be 
directed  to Becca 
(rdoutofschoolcare@gmail.com) or Terry 
(terryschofield139@gmail.com)  

 
 

Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year from 
Everyone at Boughton 
Primary School. 
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